
IMPORTANT NOTICE TO ALL STUDENTS

Please see below for changes to SAMU events, programs and services that have been

impacted by the Covid 19 announcements from the Alberta Government and MacEwan

University. Students come first at SAMU and that includes your safety. In most cases we

are able to continue offering services with no issues, however some social events have

been cancelled or postponed until a later date. We appreciate your patience. Please refer

to samu.ca/covid for further updates.

U-PASS
U-Pass Arc Card pick-up has been
cancelled for Sept 16 & 17. Please refer
to samu.ca/upass for further updates
including any changes to the pick-up
schedule for next week (Sept 20 – 24).

​All students can continue using their
Student ID as valid proof of payment until
you pick up your Arc Card.

SAMU BUILDING
The SAMU Building remains open however
the Quiet Study Space (SA-112) and the
Student Groups Area (SA-214) are closed
until further notice.

The SAMU administration offices are
closed to visitors, however our reception is
available by phone 780.497.5631 and

http://samu.ca/covid
http://samu.ca/upass
http://samu.ca/upass
https://samu.ca/about/samu-building/
https://www.samu.ca/event/back-to-school-beers/
https://www.samu.ca/student-resources/health-wellness/the-pantry/
https://www.samu.ca/student-resources/health-wellness/peer-support-live-chat/
https://www.samu.ca/student-resources/health-wellness/safe-walk/
https://www.samu.ca/event/student-groups-expo-online/


email saadmin@macewan.ca during
regular office hours 8:30 am – 4:30 pm,
Mon - Fri.

VACCINE CLINIC
FRIDAY, SEPT. 17

The Vaccine Clinic in SAMU Building,
pedway level (SA-200) is proceeding as
scheduled for all students, staff and faculty
who have registered for an appointment.
There is still space available so walk-ins
will be accepted as space allows.

MEET SAMU WEEK
– BACK TO SCHOOL BEERS

The Friday event at Campio Brewing has
been postponed until we can find a suitable
date that will allow us to get together in a
more safe manner. Stay up to date with
other upcoming events and online events
through our Events Calendar.

THE PANTRY
The Pantry will continue with its regular
schedule and contactless hamper pick-ups.
Not sure what The Pantry is? Find out
more here.

PEER SUPPORT
Peer Support Online Chat will continue to
operate as per schedule: Mon – Fri, 9 am –
5 pm. All the changes these Covid
announcement cause can be unsettling. If
you feel the need to talk to someone, that’s
what our confidential Peer Support service
is here for.

SAFE WALK
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The start of our Safe Walk  program has
been delayed until Monday, September 27.
Safe Walk provides added safety to help
you get to your car, bus stop or LRT station
safely.

STUDENT GROUPS
EXPO
The in-person Student Groups Expo
planned for Sept 20 – 22 is postponed until
later this semester. Until then, check out
our Online Expo.

Further information will be made available via website.

VISIT SAMU.CA

 ​  ​  ​  ​
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